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AJ CLORE 
Senior Project Manager 
Security & Incident Preparedness  
 
1201 F Street, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20004 
P: 202.285.2085 
ajc@nei.org 
nei.org 

March 14, 2023 
 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: TWFN-7-A60M 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
Attn: Program Management, Announcements and Editing Staff 
 
Subject: Request for an Extension of Comment Period on Draft Regulatory Guide, DG-5065, “Perimeter 
Intrusion Alarm Systems,” Docket ID NRC-2022-0157 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
Dear Program Management, Announcements and Editing Staff: 
 
The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI)1, on behalf of its members, appreciates the opportunity to review and 
provide comments on Draft Regulatory Guide, DG-5065, “Perimeter Intrusion Alarm Systems,” proposed 
revision 4 to Regulatory Guide 5.44. 
 
In a Federal Register Notice (88 FR 10481) dated February 21, 2023, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission requested that stakeholder comments be submitted by March 23, 2023. NEI requests an 
extension of the comment period of sixty (60) days to May 22, 2023. This extension will permit adequate 
stakeholder engagement on this important topic and will allow members currently engaged in spring refueling 
outages an opportunity to review and comment. Further, NEI requests that the NRC schedule a public meeting 
to review the proposed changes. 
 
If you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at (202) 285-2085, or 
ajc@nei.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
AJ Clore 

 
1 The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) is responsible for establishing unified policy on behalf of its members relating to matters affecting the 
nuclear energy industry, including the regulatory aspects of generic operational and technical issues. NEI’s members include entities licensed 
to operate commercial nuclear power plants in the United States, nuclear plant designers, major architect and engineering firms, fuel cycle 
facilities, nuclear materials licensees, and other organizations involved in the nuclear energy industry. 
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c:  Mr. Anthony Bowers, Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response, NRC 
 Mr. Al Tardiff, Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response, NRC 
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